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Energous Corporation to Be Added to the
Russell Microcap Index
PLEASANTON, CA -- (Marketwired) -- 06/23/14 -- Energous Corporation ("Energous" or "the
Company") (NASDAQ: WATT), the developer of WattUp™, a disruptive wire-free charging
technology for electronic devices that provides power at a distance with complete mobility
under full software control, today announced that it will be added to the Russell Microcap®
Index when Russell Investments reconstitutes its comprehensive set of U.S. and global
equity indexes on June 27th, according to a preliminary list of additions posted June 13th on
www.russell.com/indexes.

"Inclusion in the Russell Microcap Index raises our profile within the investment community,
and is a validation of our progress," said Stephen Rizzone, CEO of Energous Corporation.
"As we continue to execute on our strategy to bring WattUp™ to market, we believe our
membership will give us broader exposure to institutional investors as well as increased
liquidity."

The membership in the Russell Microcap Index lasts for a minimum of one year and
generates additional inclusion in certain indexes. Russell Investments determines
membership for its equity indexes based on objective, market-capitalization other attributes.
Russell indexes are widely used by investment managers and institutional investors for index
funds and as benchmarks for active investment strategies. Russell calculates more than
700,000 benchmarks daily covering approximately 98 percent of the investable market
globally, 80 countries and more than 10,000 securities. Approximately $5.2 trillion in assets
are benchmarked to the Russell Indexes.

Annual reconstitution of Russell Indexes captures the 4,000 largest U.S. stocks as of the
end of May, ranking them by total market capitalization to create the Russell 3000 Index and
Russell Microcap Index. These investment tools originated from Russell's multi-manager
investment business in the early 1980s when the company saw the need for a more
objective, market-driven set of benchmarks in order to evaluate outside investment
managers.

About Russell Investments

Russell Investments is a global asset manager and one of only a few firms that offers
actively managed multi-asset portfolios and services that include advice, investments and
implementation. The firm stands with institutional investors, financial advisors and individuals
working with their advisors -- using the firm's core capabilities that extend across capital
market insights, manager research, portfolio construction, portfolio implementation and
indexes to help each achieve their desired investment outcomes. Russell has more than
$259 billion in assets under management (as of 3/31/2014) and works with over 2,500
institutional clients, independent distribution partners and individual investors globally. As a
consultant to some of the largest pools of capital in the world, Russell has $2.4 trillion in

http://www.russell.com/indexes


assets under advisement (as of 6/30/2013). It has four decades of experience researching
and selecting investment managers and meets annually with more than 2,200 managers
around the world. Russell traded more than $1.6 trillion in 2013 through its implementation
services business.

About Energous Corporation

Energous Corporation is developing WattUp™, a wire-free charging technology that will
transform the way people charge and power their electronic devices at home, in the office, in
the car and beyond. WattUp is a revolutionary, patent- and trademark-pending solution that
delivers intelligent, scalable power via the same radio bands as a Wi-Fi router. WattUp
differs from current wireless charging systems in that it delivers meaningful, useable power,
at a distance, while allowing users to roam while charging. The result is a wire-free
experience that saves users from having to remember to plug in their devices or place them
on a mat. Energous will initially license WattUp to the wearable and mobile-accessory
markets and will expand to other markets such as Wi-Fi routers and smartphones over time.
For more information, please visit www.energous.com.

Safe Harbor Statement

This press release contains forward-looking statements within the meaning of Section 27A
of the Securities Act of 1933, as amended, and Section 21E of the Securities Exchange and
Exchange Act of 1934, as amended, that are intended to be covered by the "safe harbor"
created by those sections. All statements in this release that are not based on historical fact
are "forward looking statements". While management has based any forward looking
statements included in this release on its current expectations, the information on which such
expectations were based may change. Forward-looking statements involve inherent risks
and uncertainties which could cause actual results to differ materially from those in the
forward-looking statements, as a result of various factors including those risks and
uncertainties described in the Risk Factors and in Management's Discussion and Analysis of
Financial Condition and Results of Operations sections of our recently filed registration
statement on Form S-1. We urge you to consider those risks and uncertainties in evaluating
our forward-looking statements. We caution readers not to place undue reliance upon any
such forward -looking statements, which speak only as of the date made. Except as
otherwise required by the federal securities laws, we disclaim any obligation or undertaking
to publicly release any updates or revisions to any forward-looking statement contained
herein (or elsewhere) to reflect any change in our expectations with regard thereto or any
change in events, conditions or circumstances on which any such statement is based.
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